
 

 

 

  

 

Special Interest Articles: 

 Holiday Guests During 
January: 
 Winnie Telford 
 Dorothea 

Crompton 
 

 
Birthdays: 

 Margaret Murray 
20 January 

 

 Irvin Norie 
20 January 

 

 Joyce Brooke 
26 January 
 
 

Artist, Etcher, Poet 

To see a world in a 
grain of sand 

And a heaven in a wild 
flower 

To hold infinity in the 
palm of your hand 

And eternity in an hour 

By William Blake  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Residents Meeting 

The minutes from the 
last Residents Meeting 
held on Tuesday 10th 
December 2013 have 
now been circulated. 

For additional copies 
please see Julie. 
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Wishing you ALL a very 
Happy and Healthy 

2014 
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Beverley Schofield 

Congratulations to Bev 
in her new role as 
Assistant Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff 

 
The “Friends” of 
Hewlett Court will be 
organising a 
programme of events 
and activities for the 
forthcoming year. 
 
Please do not hesitate 
to let the Committee 
know of any events or 
entertainment that you 
would like to 
participate in or any 
past entertainment 
which you would like to 
see again. 
 
Roy has asked for a 
regular trip to a 
supermarket perhaps 
once a month. 
  

 
 

What’s On 

 

 

 

Debra Roscoe 

Debbie is now a 
permanent member of 
staff at Hewlett Court 
from 6 January 2014. 

Well done Debbie! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Don’t Forget! 
Supper Every Evening 
Toast, Tea, Coffee, 
Horlicks and Hot 
Chocolate available 

 

 
 

 

 Movie Monday 
Every Monday 
afternoon 

 

 Armchair Exercise 
every Tuesday and 
Friday Morning 
 

 Bingo Every 
Tuesday Afternoon 

 
 Coffee/Quiz 

Morning every 
Wednesday 
Morning in the 
lounge  
 

 “Thirsty Thursday” 
Cocktails in the 
lounge at 3.30pm 
 

 Friday Club 
Residents and Staff 
join in the lounge 
at 3.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

Transport will be 
arranged to all events 

outside of Hewlett Court 
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Christmas Fair 7 December 2013 
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Besses O’th Barn Brass Band 15 December 2013 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Staff Nativity 23 December 2013 

 



 

 

Hewlett Court Newsletter 
 

Page 5 of 4 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

“To catch the reader’s 

attention, place an 

interesting sentence or 

quote from the story 

here.” 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


